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Upcoming Events

Sept. 30 - School Pictures

Sept. 30 - Volleyball @ St. Thomas Aquinas Marinette - 4:30 pm

Oct. 1 - Hot Lunch

Oct. 3 - K-8 Sing in Church at 9:30 am

Oct. 6 - Lutheran Pioneers at Zion Peshtigo - 6:00 - 7:30 pm

Oct. 7 & 8 - Caramel apple making - Maedkes - 5:00 - 8:00 pm

Oct. 9 - CEA Caramel Apple Sale at Front Porch Flea Market - 8 AM - 3 PM

Picture Day

School pictures will be this Thursday, September 30, starting at 8:15 am. Lifetouch will

no longer be able to have a Picture Retake day so if you plan to order pictures this year,

we are allowing parents to come in that morning to view their child’s photo for approval.

Please contact Mrs. Sargent if you would like to do that. Start practicing your smiles!



Hot Lunch

Hot lunch this week will be spaghetti provided by the Olson family. The cost is $2 per

person. We need a volunteer for next Friday, October 8. Please go to our Sign Up

Genius on the school website if you can provide hot lunch next week.  Thank you.

CEA Caramel Apple Sale

The CEA will be selling caramel apples at the Front Porch Flea Market in Coleman on

Saturday, October 9 from 8 AM - 3 PM. The apples will have different toppings and are

$5 each. The flea market is located at W8897 County Rd M, Coleman. We are still

looking for volunteers to make the caramel apples on Thursday, October 7 at Hanna

Maedke’s home from 5-8 pm. You can also donate items to make the apples. Please

go to our Sign Up Genius on the school website for more information. Our CEA

fundraisers support various activities and projects at our school. Please invite your

family and friends to this awesome community event.  We really appreciate your help!

Joint Board of Education Meeting

St. John will be hosting two joint Board of Education meetings with Trinity Lutheran

School, Marinette this school year. The first meeting will be November 2, 2021

beginning at 6:30.  All parents are invited to attend.

Mission Offering

Our 1st semester mission offering is going to

WELS Christian Aid and Relief. This organization

provides valuable assistance to people in the

United States and around the world who are

suffering from the effects of floods, fires,

earthquakes and other catastrophes. Mission offerings will be collected on Friday as

the children go to chapel in church. Last week we collected $33.43 bringing our total

semester offering to $165.95.  Thank you for your heartfelt gifts.

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.


